19-02-2021
To

Kildare Co Council Planning Dept

New Rathangan Area Plan

I recently attended a public meeting where the new Area Plan was on display and
discussed.

As the outgoing Chairman of Rathangan GAA I can recall a meeting between club
members, local politicians and members of the Rathangan children’s play ground
group. At that meeting the GAA offered a site for the play ground.

I was very surprised to hear that Tannery Park was now the proposed site for the play
ground.

I believe choosing this site would be a mistake and disrupt a beautiful amenity park.

I suggest an alternative site be used.

John Hoey
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